Dear editor

I would like to congratulate all those
concerned in making such a success of
the Carnival and Féte, as well as the
evening entertainment, on 7th July. It
was a magnificent effort and must have
involved a tremendous amount of
hard work. We were given a day to
remember, and although some of us got
very wet, the rain certainly didn’t
dampen spirits. Everyone concerned
deserves a pat on the back. Thank you
all, very much indeed!

Angela Archer



